
 

 

May 2017 

Community Observations and News 

HELLO GLENWOODIANS…………………………. 

I am filling in this month for our awesome Newsletter Editor. These are BIG shoes to fill. 

I would like to take this opportunity to  thank everyone who serves this community. From the Board 

Members, to Pool Committee, to Landscape Committee, to Architect Committee, to Clubhouse 

Committee to Security Committee to those that pick up trash, to those like Ron Cary who send me 

special gems of interest that improve our community, and Ken Middlebrooks who checks out the pool 

area most mornings (probably to chase off ducks)…. A REALLY BIG THANK YOU! 

Please note the POOL is open for business and the pool committee and all the Glenwood residents that 

use the pool, will appreciate it if you clean up after yourself.  Take care of the restroom facilities and our 

pool mascot…. THE SHARK. It is his job to scare off the ducks that leave messes.  Be sure that children 

are carefully supervised at all times. This month Stan Winston is taking great care to clean the messes 

they leave. Thank you STAN!   

We will be painting in 2018 so this is a good time to have your termite inspection completed and make 

any repairs needed to your wood.  

It is a very good idea to review the Rules and Regs and CC&R’s on www.myhoa.com/glenwood. It is your 

responsibility to know the rules. The website also contains a maintenance repair and replacement 

matrix and forms you will need prior to making improvements. Landlords that lease units are 

responsible to see that your tenants KNOW THE RULES AND REGULATIONS. 

IT IS TIME FOR OUR NOMINATING  Committee to be formed. Will you help out? If you can give a little 

time and energy to help our community prepare for the upcoming elections in September, please call 

Darien or email her at Darien@stonekastle.com .  Start thinking about taking time to serve on the Board 

as nomination forms will be sent out in May. 

 

Newsletter ideas & suggestions can be sent to littlejeanie@me.com.  A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU to 

Virginia Luzi for her dedication in putting out an informative and beautiful newsletter. 

Next Board Meeting is May 11th. Come Joint Us. 

Judy Flowers 
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